Statement by European Commission
President Jean-Claude Juncker
following the incident in Turku,
Finland

It is with great concern that I have learnt of the violent attacks in Turku,
Finland. While details are still emerging, we strongly condemn this
unprovoked attack which comes only 24 hours after the horror that unfolded in
Spain.

My thoughts are with the victims and their loved ones. I express my full
solidarity with the security forces working to keep people safe on the
ground, as well as with all the people of Finland and Prime Minister Juha
Sipila. The European Commission is at their full disposal for any support
they may need.
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